Good evening Seaman Families,

Hope you had a fun and restful holiday recess. After the long break, everyone came back rejuvenated and ready to get back to learning. Tomorrow, author and Seaman alum, Phil Bildner will be doing writing workshops with each of our fifth grade classes. His visits are always inspiring. His high energy and relatable approach makes him an absolute favorite of our students.

I look forward to seeing you at our PTA Meeting on Wednesday morning, at 9:45am. Helen Kriegstein, Curriculum Associate for Mathematics, will be explaining and demonstrating a new math resource our students have been using called ST Math. It is a technology-based program that provides the opportunity for our students to practice mathematical problem solving (even in kindergarten) in a highly engaging way. You will also have a chance to try it.

Wishing you a happy and healthy New Year! Ivy

Please use the link below to view last week's Tweets

http://wke.lt/w/s/NC7cs